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A provider is leaving your dental network. Stay in network for savings. 

 
Dear <Subscriber Name>: 
  
<Provider> is leaving your dental plan’s network as of 7/1/2024.  Our records indicate that you or 
someone in your home has received dental care from this provider.  
 
What you need to know 

If you’re still receiving care from this provider, there’s no change in your coverage or access for any 
eligible services you receive before 7/1/2024. On or after this date, services provided by this provider 
will process through your out-of-network benefits.  

Save with an in-network dentist 

To take full advantage of your in-network benefits, choose another in-network dental provider. Your 
dental plan uses the <Plan Name> network. To find in-network dentists, visit <Website>, and scroll down 
to “Find a Dentist.” 

Please contact Dental Customer Service at the number on the back of your member ID card if you need 
help finding an in-network provider near you or have questions about this letter.  

Sincerely, 

Dental Customer Service 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


